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PRESS RELEASE PR WORK TO COMMENCE ON THE NORTH SOUND ROAD CONNECTOR
OCTOBER 18TH, 2006
 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
The National Roads Authority (NRA) wishes to advise the public that on Wednesday October 18th, 2006 work will
commence on the North Sound Road Connector from the junction with Shedden Road (at the Caymanian Compass
Center) to the Quincentennial Roundabout (Roundabout by A.L. Thompsons Hardware Centre).  Updates on the
progress of the project will be provided in order to keep motorists informed of possible interruptions to the routine
traffic flow within that area.
Motorists are cautioned to take extra care when passing near the construction areas. The NRA appreciates the
public’s understanding whilst staff members work to improve the road network for all.
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